
RDRA Committee Meeting 

Wednesday 1
st
 February 2012 

 

 

 

Present:  John Kearsley (Chair), Sue Barrow (Treasurer), Philip Koniotes,  

Louise Harbutt   (Secretary) 

 

 

1. Subscriptions 

 

 Having reviewed the options for residents to pay by direct debit, online banking 

or standing order as discussed at the AGM, the committee agreed not to pursue 

this for the current financial year and discuss again at the next AGM. 

 Updated subscription list to be circulated. (Action – SB) 

 Reminders for payment to be distributed along with update on road repairs. 

(Action – All) 

 It was agreed to look at whether it is worthwhile to invest in a cash ISA, and into 

setting up a deposit account.  (Action – SB) 

 

 

2. Road Repairs 

 

 The committee will check with Tony Williams if he is still available to carry out 

the road repairs as a matter of urgency, and if not will approach Alan Aldred for a 

quote.  John will respond to those members who have enquired about when the 

road repairs will be taking place. (Action – JK)  

 

3. Website 

 

 A few members have complained that the email link does not work and it was 

noted Mike Golden is still listed as a committee member.  John will contact 

Simon Isherwood about these and also send a copy of the Treasurer’s Report for 

the last financial year to be uploaded. (Action – JK) 

 

 

4. AOB 

 

 A number of residents are organising a street party to celebrate the Diamond 

Jubilee and the committee agreed this was a good idea. 

 Email circulation list to be set up.  (Action – LH) 

 Philip reported that stickers denoting dual purpose bins for waste and dog fouling 

have been removed but these need to be replaced to discourage dog owners from 

allowing their pets to foul the verges along the drive. 


